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OFFICE OF THE DIRECTOR 

Dear Resident: 

On behalf of the U.S. Census Bureau, I thank you for participating in the American Community Survey. By law, all of
the information that you provided will be kept confidential. The success of the survey depends upon cooperation 
from you and other households selected for the survey. 

Federal, state, local, and tribal governments will use summarized information from this survey to make decisions 
and to develop programs that will provide health care, education, and transportation services that affect you and 
your community. To learn more about the American Community Survey and to review the survey results, visit our 
website at www.census.gov/acs/www/. 

Your participation is greatly appreciated. 

Sincerely, 

Charles Louis Kincannon
Director, U.S. Census Bureau
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